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My Dream 
 

My dream is to be a biologist when I grew up in the future. 
I'm very interested in the animals or plants around me, so I 
want to understand them better. 
 

When I grow up, I will go to university and study biology. I 
want to go to many places to observe and study plants and 
animals. I will learn more about them and share my knowledge 
with the world. I hope this knowledge will help protect the 
environment and the creatures that live in it. 
 

我的梦想 

 

我的梦想是成长起来以后成为一名生物学家。我对我身边的动植物非

常感兴趣，所以我想更好地了解它们。 

 

长大后，我要去大学学习生物学。我想到许多地方观察和研究植物和

动物。我会学习更多关于它们的知识，并把我的知识分享给世界。我

希望这些知识有助于保护环境和生活在其中的生物。 
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My Summer Holiday 
 

This summer, I had an exciting and unforgettable holiday. 
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During the holiday, I visited many wonderful places. Firstly, 
I went to the beach with my family. We all had a lot of fun 
there, playing on the beach, basking in the sun, and swimming 
in the sea. Secondly, I climbed a mountain with my classmates, 
which was both challenging and rewarding. We were exhausted 
and happy after we reached the top of the mountain. Thirdly, 
I visited a science museum, where I learnt a lot about 
science and had lots of fun. 
 

Apart from that, I did lots of reading and watched all kinds 
of movies, which broadened my knowledge and let me know more 
about the world. I also did some exercise, which made me 
healthier. 
 

All in all, this summer holiday has been enjoyable, 
meaningful, and unforgettable. 
 

我的暑假 

 

这个暑假，我度过了一个充实又难忘的假期。 

 

在假期里，我参观了很多美丽的地方。首先，我和家人一起去了海滩，

在那里我们玩得很开心，晒太阳，游泳，玩水。其次，我和同学们一

起爬山，那是一次又有挑战又有收获的旅程。我们达到山顶后累得又

开心。再次，我参观了科学博物馆，在那里我学习了很多科学知识，

也玩得很开心。 

 

除此之外，我还读了许多书，看了各种电影，不但拓宽了我的知识，

而且让我更加了解世界。我也进行了一些锻炼，使我更加健康。 
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总而言之，这个暑假既愉快又有意义，也是难忘的。 
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My New Year's Wish 
 

I'm a student in my third year of elementary school. I have a 
dream and a wish: becoming an international chef. 
 

Every time I go to a foreign restaurant, I watch the chef 
working in the kitchen with envy. In my mind, the chefs are 
extremely talented and their works are amazing. Imagine 
taking the ingredients and making them into something unique 
and delicious! I take mental notes of the delicacies in each 
restaurant and note down the techniques used by the chefs. 
All these get me excited. 
 

Therefore, as the Chinese proverb goes, where there is a will 
there is a way. I am determined to learn as much as I can and 
master the skills to become an international chef. I have 
started to learn different cuisines and their intricacies 
from my grandmother and practice them at home. I look forward 
to applying the skills I have learnt in my school canteen and 
in a professional restaurant. 
 

In order to make my wish come true, I will always remember to 
be self-motivated and disciplined during my studies. I 
believe that with hard work and passion, I can make my dream 
come true. 
 

我的新年愿望 
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我是小学三年级的一名学生，我有一个梦想和愿望：成为一名国际厨

师。 

 

每次我去外国餐厅，我都羡慕嫉妒地看着厨师在厨房里工作。在我心

中，厨师们都非常有才华，他们的作品也非常出色。想象拿到食材，

把它们变成一些独特美味的东西！我把每家餐厅的美食和厨师使用的

技巧记下来。所有这些都让我兴奋不已。 

 

因此，正如中国谚语所说，有志者事竟成。我决心尽可能多地学习，

掌握技能，成为一名国际厨师。我已经开始从祖母那里学习不同的菜

系及其微妙之处，并在家里练习。我期待着在学校食堂和专业的餐厅

中运用我学到的技能。 

 

为了实现我的愿望，我将永远记住，在学习中要自我激励和自律。我

相信，只要努力工作和有激情，我就可以实现我的梦想。 
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My Plan for 2023 
 

My name is _______, and I am a student at the age of ten this 
year. In the next few years,I want to set myself some goals. 
 

Firstly,I want to work hard and achieve good grades. I 
believe that hard work pays off and I will do my best to get 
good grades as much as I can. 
 

Secondly, I want to start learning a second language, so that 
I can communicate with people from different countries. I 
plan to practice my English by reading, writing, and 
listening to songs. 
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Thirdly, I will take part in more extracurricular activities 
to broaden my horizons. From time to time, I will try to find 
some new knowledge and skills and to apply what I have learnt 
in my life. 
 

Finally, I want to make new friends and stay connected with 
the old ones. It's important to build meaningful 
relationships and have a good time. 
 

In 2023, I hope that I will have become a better student, 
have learnt a foreign language, have participated in plenty 
of activities, and have made more friends. 
 

我的 2023 年计划 

 

我叫____，今年十岁。在接下来的几年里，我想给自己定些目标。 

 

首先，我想努力学习，取得好成绩。我相信勤奋可以有好的回报，我

会尽我所能取得好成绩。 

 

其次，我会开始学习第二门外语，以便能够与不同国家的人进行沟通。

我计划通过阅读、写作和听歌来练习英语。 

 

第三，我会参加更多的课外活动以拓宽我的视野。我会不时尝试去发

现一些新的知识和技能，并将所学应用到生活中。 

 

最后，我希望能交到新朋友，也一直保持与老朋友的联系。建立有意

义的关系和获得愉快的时光十分重要。 
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在 2023 年，我希望我将会变得更好的学生，学会一门外语，参加大量

的活动，也结交更多的朋友。 
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My Dream  
 

I have a lot of dreams, but my biggest dream is to become a 
policewoman in the future. Police officers are very 
attractive. They always wear blue and green uniforms, a pair 
of sunglasses and a police badge. Every time I see the police 
come by, I feel an inexplicable admiration. 
 

As a policewoman, I want to use my power to protect my 
country, to guard the safety of my citizens, to prevent evil 
from invading our beloved motherland. I want to be a role 
model to others, helping those in need and being a pillar of 
the society. I am also eager to join police education in 
order to spread the excellent virtues of the moral culture 
and to promote the law-abiding spirit in people. 
 

My dream to become a police officer is not easy to achieve, 
and I will have to work very hard. I'll get up early every 
morning to read books and do exercise to prepare myself. I am 
determined to realize my dream no matter what. 
 

我的梦想 

 

我有很多梦想，但是我最大的梦想是将来成为一名警察。警察非常有

吸引力。他们总是穿着蓝色的制服，一副太阳镜和一枚警徽。每次我

看到警察来了，我就会感到一种莫名的钦佩。 
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作为一名警察，我想用我的力量来保护我们的国家，来守护我们公民

的安全，阻止邪恶入侵我们可爱的祖国。我想成为一个榜样，帮助那

些需要帮助的人，并成为社会的支柱。我也渴望参加警察教育，以传

播道德文化的优秀美德，推广人们遵守法律的精神。 

 

成为一名警察的梦想不容易实现，我必须非常努力。我每天早晨起床，

读书做运动来做好准备。无论如何，我都决心实现我的梦想。 
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My Summer Holiday 
 

This summer, I had a wonderful holiday. 
 

I visited the zoo with my family. We saw the pandas eating 
and playing happily. The monkeys jumped and yelled around us. 
It was really fun! 
 

I went to the movie theater with my friends. We watched an 
interesting movie about a superhero saving the world. We 
laughed, we cried and we shared our feels after watching. It 
was a very unforgettable experience! 
 

I also had a great time playing different sports with my 
neighbors. We played basketball and volleyball and it was 
really fun. It kept us fit and healthy!  
 

Other than that, I spent much of my time reading books. I 
read stories about great heroes and I also read more 
knowledge book. I enjoyed the summer holiday very much! 
 

总的来说，我度过了一个无忧无虑又愉快的暑假。 
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我的暑假 

 

今年暑假，我度过了一个美妙的假期。 

 

我和家人去动物园参观。我们看到熊猫正高兴地吃东西和玩耍。猴子

们沿着我们跳来跳去地大叫。真的好开心！ 

 

我和朋友们去电影院看了一部有趣的电影。电影讲述的是一位超级英

雄拯救世界的故事。我们大笑，流泪，一起分享电影带给我们的感受，

真是一次难忘的经历！ 

 

此外，我和邻居们一起玩了不同的运动。我们打篮球、打排球，真是

好开心。这也帮助我们保持身体健康！ 

 

除此之外，我还花了大量时间看书。我读了一些书籍中关于英雄的故

事，还有一些知识性的书籍。我非常喜欢这个暑假！ 
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My Dream 
2023 is coming. I have a dream that I can study in one of the 
best university in the world in this year. Now I am an 
elementary school student, but I am already sure that I can 
realize my dream. I will study as hard as I can, and get the 
best mark in my examinations. First, I should get good grades 
in all the subjects in middle school and pursue excellence in 
my major. Then, I will work hard on my English. Only by 
getting a high score in English can I get the opportunity to 
go abroad for further study. All this will be reflected in my 
university transcript. I must prove myself that I am the best 
student, then I can study in top university.  
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2023 年即将到来，我梦想有一天在那一年能够就读于世界最好的大学

之一。现在我是一个小学生，但是我已经确定自己一定能实现自己的

梦想。我会竭尽全力学习，在考试中取得最好的成绩。首先，在中学

我要取得所有科目的好成绩，并在我擅长的专业上追求卓越。然后，

我会认真学习英语。只有取得英语考试的高分才能获得出国深造的机

会。这一切都会反映在我的大学成绩单上。我必须向自己证明自己是

最好的学生，然后才能进入一流大学进行学习。 
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My Best Friend 
 

I have many good friends, but my best friend is Tommy. Tommy 
and I have known each other since primary school. He is a 
very outgoing, optimistic and funny boy. He always says: 

As long as you remain optimistic and open-minded, you can 

 

Tommy is very kind-hearted and he loves to help others. 
Whenever I am in trouble, he always stands by my side and 
offers me help. When I lost my way in a mountain hiking, he 
was very patient and helped me out continuously. He found me 
food and water. Finally, after walking for a whole day, he 
took me back to the city. 
 

Tommy is also very talented and he loves to learn a lot of 
things. He can play the piano and his singing is very nice. 
He is also speaking three languages and is good at playing 
sports. He is such an amazing person. 
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he will always be my best friend and I will always treasure 
him in my heart.  
 

我的好朋友  

 

我有很多好朋友，但我最好的朋友是汤米。汤米和我从小学就认识了。

他是一个非常外向、乐观和有趣的男孩。他总是说：“没有什么问题

是无法解决的，不管是什么。只要你保持乐观和开放的心态，你总能

找到解决它的办法。” 

 

汤米很善良，他喜欢帮助别人。每当我有麻烦时，他总是站在我身边，

给我提供帮助。当我在登山时迷路时，他十分耐心，不断地帮助我。

他给我找食物和水。最后，经过整整一天的行走，他带着我回到城里。 

 

汤米也很有天赋，他喜欢学习很多事物。他会弹钢琴，而且唱歌也很

好听。他还能说三种语言，而且擅长运动。他真是令人惊叹的人。 

 

汤米和我已经成为好朋友很多年了。我相信他永远都会是我最好的朋

友，而且我会永远将他藏在我心里。
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My Spring Festival 
 

The Spring Festival is coming soon. I am so excited and happy. 
 

As usual, my family and I are going to decorate our house 
with red banners and lots of red paper cutting. Meanwhile, we 
will also prepare our traditional Spring Festival supper. We 
also need to clean our house to welcome the coming god of 
wealth and pray for a good and prosperous new year. 

《2023年小学生精选英语作文范文带翻译》20篇--第10页

《2023年小学生精选英语作文范文带翻译》20篇--第10页



At midnight on New Year's Eve, the whole family will get 
together to welcome the New Year and extend blessings to each 
other. We will also watch the exciting Chinese New Year TV 
shows and tell happy stories with each other. 
 

On New Year's Day, I will dress up in my new clothes, then 
enjoy the traditional Spring Festival meal. What's more, I 
will go to visit my relatives and friends, wish them a happy 
new year, and receive their new year blessings. 
 

I love the Spring Festival. It makes me feel warm, peaceful 
and happy. I look forward to the arrival of the Spring 
Festival every year. 
 

春节快到了，我感到很兴奋和幸福。 

 

通常，我和家人要用红色的旗帜和大量红纸剪花来装饰房子。同时，

我们也要准备传统的 will 春节晚餐。我们还要打扫房子，欢迎临门

的财神爷，祈求新的一年繁荣昌盛。 

 

除夕的午夜，整个家庭要团聚在一起，欢迎新的一年，互相祝福。我

们也会看令人兴奋的春节电视节目，讲快乐的故事。 

 

春节当天，我会穿上新衣服，然后享受传统的春节大餐。此外，我还

会去拜访亲戚、朋友，祝福友好，收取他们的新年祝福。 

 

我喜欢春节，让我感到温暖、宁静和幸福。我每年都期待春节的到来。

《2023 年小学生精选英语作文范文带翻译》10 

《2023年小学生精选英语作文范文带翻译》20篇--第11页

《2023年小学生精选英语作文范文带翻译》20篇--第11页



 

My wish is to go to the moon one day. The moon has always 
been a mysterious and attractive place in my mind. When I 
pass the test of the spaceship, I must board the spaceship 
immediately and leave the earth, explore this mysterious and 
beautiful moon. 
 

The moon has no blue sky and white clouds, no plants, no 
water and no animals. It's so different from the earth. There 
must be a lot of secrets in it. On the moon, I can breathe 
very thin air, with stars shining rarely, the scene should be 
very quiet and beautiful, and I can take many wonderful 
pictures with my camera, which will be a very interesting 
trip. 
 

When I go to the moon this time, I'll take a lot of things 
with me. On the moon, I'll wear a space suit. I'll observe 
the changes of the universe and write some sci-fi stories or 
novels. As long as I want, I can fly in space, which must be 
a great pleasure. 
 

Personally, I believe that as long as we are diligent and 
brave, one day I will realize my dream of traveling to the 
moon. 
 

我的愿望 

 

我的愿望是有一天能去月球上。月球一直是我心中神秘而有吸引力的

地方。当我通过飞船的考核时，我必须立即登上飞船，离开地球，探

索这个神秘而美丽的月球。 
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月球上没有蓝天白云，没有植物，没有水，也没有动物。这和地球完

全不同。在它里面肯定有许多秘密。在月球上，我可以呼吸稀薄的空

气，星星稀稀落落地闪烁，景象应该很安静而美丽，我可以用我的相

机拍摄许多精美的照片，那将会是一次非常有趣的旅行。 

 

这一次我去月球时，我会带上许多东西。在月球上，我会穿着宇航服，

去观察宇宙的变化，写一些科幻小说或小说。只要我想，我就可以在

太空中飞翔，那一定是一种很大的快乐。 

 

就个人而言，我相信只要我们勤奋勇敢，总有一天我会实现去月球旅

行的梦想。
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My Self-introduction  
 

Hello everyone! My name is Zhang Zhiyu, and I am a 6th grade 
student from XX Primary School. I am 13 years old now. 
 

I am a funny and active girl who loves communication. I have 
lots of friends in school and I always get along with them 
very well. I am also very outgoing. After school, I often 
play badminton or basketball with my friends. I have won the 
third place in the basketball game of last year's school 
sports meeting. 
 

I like reading books very much. By reading books, I can learn 
a lot of knowledge that I don't know. I also like math and 
English. At the same time, I also like to design. I am a vice 
chairman of school art and design club. I will always let me 
inspired by new things. 
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